
 

 
【Inquiry from medias】 

Matsumura, Corporate Planning Dept. 

TEL:+81-3-5206-3316  Email:sbt-pr@tech.softbank.co.jp 

 

Oct 1, 

To Medias, 

Notice of IR Website Renewal 

SoftBank Technology Corp. President & CEO Shinichi Ata, Head Office Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo, hereafter SBT  

hereby announces the information regarding to the IR website renewal for providing the corporate information to the 
shareholders and investors. 
 

Upon this renewal, from the viewpoint of shareholders and investors, we renewed design and expanded contents 
to have them understand our business strategy, overview and the future outlook.  

With the site renewal, now its possible to see our business activity and the overview that we didn’t provide enough 
before. Also, we established the English website to introduce our business activity and promote communications 
globally with foreign investors.  

 IR site after renewal  

Japanese The address for the Japanese site is not changed. 

English

 
SBT regards website as the important communication, we will disclose a variety of information and improve our 

business activity for the shareholders and investors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

※The information contained in the news releases is current at the time of publication. 

Service content and specifications, contact information, and other details are subject to change without notice. 
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http://www.softbanktech.co.jp/corp/ir/
http://www.softbanktech.co.jp/en/ir/

